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                                                                                                                                   Wednesday, 20th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Further to our letter sent on 15th September, we would like to update you regarding the recent RAAC survey 
conducted by the Local Authority. 

We are pleased to advise that the survey confirmed there is no presence of RAAC at our school, assuring 
the safety of our students and staff. 
 
However, the surveyor identified some repairs needed to the internal plaster in the Annex hall. In order to 
address this, we have been informed we will require a follow-up survey. The Annex hall will remain closed 
until the surveyor completes their assessment.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Shona Pitcher   Margaret Barrington    

Co-Headteacher   Co-Headteacher 
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